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Canada ’
Date: May 22, 2003
To: Glenda Fraton

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Fax: 766-7074

%

This fax contains _ 3 page(s), including the cover sheet.

From: Jason McNeill
Environmental Assessment Officer
Policy, Legislation and Communications
Tel: (867) 920-8071
Fax: (867) 873-4021
e-mail: jason_meneill@gov.nt.ca

i

Comments:

Please see attached the GNWT's letter to Yellowknives Dene First Nation regarding Air
Quality.

The documents accompanying this transmission contain information intended for a specific individual and
purpose. The information is private, and is legally protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, capying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reference to
the contents of this telecopisd information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please nolify us immediately by telephone and return the original to us by mail.
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Northwest - .
Territories Resources, Wildlife and Economic Development

May 21, 2003

Chief Richard Edjericon
Yeallowknife Dene First Nation
Box 2514

Yellowknife, NWT

X1A 2P8

Re: Air Quality Information Meeting With Yellowknife Dene Community
Dear Chief Edjericon

During the De Beers Public Hearings, Rachel Crapeau expressed an interest in -
air quality and issues related to standards, monitoring and enforcement. The
Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) agreed to meet with
representatives of your community at mutually convenient time.

This letter is to re-affirm this commitment and to provide contact information
should you wish to pursue the idea of a community meeting. Qur Environmental
Protection Servicaes (EPS) includes persons knowledgeable in the areas of air
quality standards and guidelines, air quality monitoring, and climate change.
These include:

Ken Hall, Manager Environmental Protection
Graham Veale, Air Quality Programs Coordinator
Jim Sparling, Energy Programs

F-or additional information and to arrange a meeting, please contact Mr. Hall at
(867) 920-6476.

Yours Sincerely

o Mave.

Gavin More
Environmental Assessment Analyst

Government of the Norbwes| Terilteres, Yolowknlfa, NT Canada X1A 2L
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Ce Ken Hall, EPS
Rachel Crapeau, Dettah
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
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